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            The inaugural meeting of the Parent Teachers Association was held on 26th June 2013. The 

parents of the I U.G students attended the meeting. Dr. Glory, Associate Professor of Botany 

welcomed the gathering. Rev. Dr. Sr. S. Decla gave an introductory speech about the college rules 

and regulations. The election of the office bearers took place and some of the parents were elected 

as President, Vice President, and Secretary. Mrs. Mary Baptista Janet, Assistant Professor of 

Zoology delivered a Vote of Thanks. 

            On 26.10.13 PTA meeting was held for the outgoing students under the Chairmanship of 

Rev. Dr. Sr. S. Decla, the Principal of our college. The parents of III U.G and II P.G students 

attended the meeting. Dr. G. Stella Beatrice Nirmala, Associate Professor of Commerce, delivered 

a thought provoking speech with anecdotes about the responsibilities of parents and teachers in 

moulding their children. There was an interaction session with the parents and many of them 

came forward and expressed their love, gratitude and satisfaction towards the College. 
 

 


